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Henriques, Roberta

From: Henriques, Roberta

Sent: 17 December 2020 17:06

To: 'RT1@planninginspectorate.gov.uk'

Cc: Chan, Mark; 'hayden.todd@argroup.co.uk'

Subject: appeal questionnaire APP/X5210/W/20/3262101

Attachments: 1 x response (Redacted).PDF; 1x Response(redacted).PDF; 1 x response (Redacted) 

1.PDF; Redfrog NP Submission draft May 2020.pdf

Good Afternoon 

 

The appeal questionnaire for reference APP/X5210/W/20/3262101, has been submitted. The site address for this 

appeal is 8 Frognal Lane, London, NW3 7DU. 

 

More information about the appeal and questionnaire is available on Camden Council’s website. The website can be 

accessed by clicking the link below: 

http://camdocs.camden.gov.uk/HPRMWebDrawer/PlanRec?q=recContainer:%222019/5693/P%22 

 

On the questionnaire I accidentally selected that no responses have been received, when this is not the case. I have 

attached the responses that were sent in about the original planning application, to this email. 

I also forgot to add the policy: Redington/Frognal Neighbourhood Plan Submission Version May 2020 to the 

questionnaire. It is attached to this email. 

 

Please send any responses to this email to PlanningAppeals@camden.gov.uk . 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Roberta Henriques 

Planning Assistant 

 

Phone: 0207 974 5324 

Web: camden.gov.uk  

 

5 Pancras Square 

London 

N1C 4AG 
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